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      I am in opposition of HB3075 as this is totally wrong and in violation of the 2nd 

amendment, which clearly reads " shall not be infringed."  I can not believe that these 

bills are even being discussed  again 2 years later.  This is not going to help with the 

gun violence since when do these criminals follow any laws. This is constantly tried 

any way any chance  you see fit to your liking or thinking nobody is paying attention. 

Our right to bear arms was put in place to protect us from an over reaching 

government, which is exactly what is going on here. Your job is to pass bills that are 

common sense. Do you actually think this will cut down on gun violence ? If so you 

are in a fantasy land. The only way to stop that problem is to hold criminals 

accountable  and stop letting all the crime,  drugs  to continue everywhere.  We 

elected you to listen and represent the citizens.   Stop stealing tax dollars and 

stealing our rights. Vote NO  for the safety of law abiding citizens.  


